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Ref: KES/MSH 
 
14th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Halton Borough Council has requested that all schools circulate the letter regarding Ketamine use and its 
growing prevalence in Halton. 
 
I want to reassure you that we are continually working hard to ensure that students are safe in school. 
 
As part of our Lessons for Life programme students experience a variety of sessions including substance 
misuse, exploitation and keeping themselves safe. In addition, due to the rising number of concerns in the 
community, as highlighted by the letter attached, we will be undertaking further projects across the school 
with a range of external providers supporting us. We will also be offering a Runcorn Community Awareness 
evening open to parents from all schools. Further details on this will follow. 
 
As always, if you have any concerns please speak to your child’s Head of Year in the first instance. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Kathryn Evans 
Principal  
 
 
 


